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Message from President Maggie Huddleston:

What an awesome start we have had! This is a great time to be a science educator.  For
many, salaries and benefits are up. USBE is supporting teachers by paying for classes so
they can get endorsed. Many schools are going one to one technology. We just passed
new state science standards. Rules for TSSP will benefit more teachers than ever before.
The NSTA conference is in SLC this year! The possibilities seem endless! What a great
time to be a science educator!

I hope you take the opportunity to take an endorsement course or two. If you are getting a
masters, earning an endorsement or pushing toward a lane change, now is the time.
Funds and current policies are not guaranteed next year, so it you have been thinking
about it, go to https://utsta.org/pd and read about our fall online courses starting this week.
(The winter/spring semester starts in Jan.)

Information regarding this program can be found by clicking HERE.

NSTA is in our own backyard next month! Cost is $270 a person (which includes a dual
membership). The secret to getting both memberships paid for is to click this registration
button found here. Do not login, renew or pay for a membership first. You must register for
the conference first, then it will prompt you to pay for a membership. Your UtSTA number
is your CACTUS number. With new standards, this is the perfect time to learn for national
and local leaders! Talk to your principals now. Early bird registration ends Sept 13th.

Keep up the good work!  We truly have PHENOMENAL Science teachers!

Maggie Huddleston

President

PS. UtSTA is holding two mini regional conferences this year, instead of one large state
one. Save the dates: Feb 22nd in Cedar City and Feb 29th in Ogden

NSTA Area Conference - Click for the Full Preview!

https://utsta.org/
https://utsta.org/pd
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yaKIl7cB3kpC5Ln1XXQWGbeqLa1k9KcGUC_rBbQ57Xs/edit
https://s6.goeshow.com/nsta/area/2019saltlake/registration_form.cfm


Graduate Credit for 2019 Salt Lake City Area Conference
Earn one (1) graduate-level credit in professional development through Southern Utah
University course #EDPD 5010-400. To obtain credit, you must be registered for the Salt Lake
City area conference, complete the required assignments, and pay a fee of $25 for one credit.
An NSTA transcript is also required. Register for graduate-level credit by Thursday, October
10 (two weeks prior to the start of the conference) at https://utsta.org/event-3483702, and

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AoOD8nz3PqNbrJnREUcrAZ-wfOa7ZhW1/view?usp=sharing
https://utsta.org/event-3483702


submit the required assignments by Sunday, December 1, 2019. Click here for complete
details.

NSTA Volunteers Needed!

Want an Endorsement?

https://static.nsta.org/pdfs/SUUCredit.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeiMvaZg9sep5mly_ejsdc7SjcBU4GaqigeoSgsVZGfhax1gQ/viewform




Online Endorsement Courses - Start September 5th!

https://utsta.org/pd


Endorsement University Classes

https://utsta.org/pd


UtSTA Family Days

https://utsta.org/pd


http://www.nature.org/fiesta


Energy in the Classroom

mailto:lcotter@utsta.org


The Governor's Office of Energy Award

https://utsta.org/event-3486138


Freebies!
Are you looking for great questions to start an engineering project? How to fit more science in
your K-4 classroom? What planets will be visible in September? Click here for these and
more!

Want More Science News?

https://utsta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1blFwqCMzYasuSBo02AbhEO7-DQZfi--DbWmjSpIGRdw/edit?usp=sharing


Follow the State Science Blog! It's updated regularly with opportunities for science teachers
across the state.
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